
 
 

 
From: Christine Meng [mailto:cmeng@loop.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 12:19 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: BSTA-20100303AFV for KEFM-LP, Facility ID 127996 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Mohammad,  
 
Please disregard my email below.  The ASRN (1060388) in the application is correct.  I totally 
made a fool out of myself and I apologize.   
 
Thank you for your help on this! 
 
Christine Meng 
Vice President of Administration 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY. This electronic mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information proprietary 
to V E N T U R E   T E C H N O L O G I E S   G R O U P, L L C, or one of its affiliates, and are intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed, shall be maintained in confidence and 
not disclosed to third parties without the written consent of the sender. If you are not the intended 
recipient or the person responsible for delivering the electronic mail to the intended recipient, be advised 
that you have received this electronic mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, 
or copying of this electronic mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail in error, 
please immediately notify the sender by return mail. 
 
 

 
From: Christine Meng  
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 2:25 PM 
To: 'Mohammad.Habib@fcc.gov' 
Subject: BSTA-20100303AFV for KEFM-LP, Facility ID 127996 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Mohammad,  
 
I am writing to you regarding engineering STA application BSTA-20100303AFV for KEFM-LP 
(Facility ID 127996) filed on March 3, 2010.   
 
This morning, I found a typo in the Antenna Structure Registration Number in the application.  
The correct ASRN should be 1060398 and not 1060388.  I apologize for the negligence; I’ve been 
jetlagged all of last week because I’d just returned from my trip to my wedding in Taiwan.   
 
Can you advise if you can change the ASRN to 1060398 for me?  Also, can you advise if you can 
grant this STA before its one year silent authority runs out this Friday March 12th?   
 
As always, thank you for your assistance and I look forward to your response.  
 
Christine Meng 

5670 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1300 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
 
(323) 904.4099 direct line / (323) 965.5411 fax 
cmeng@loop.com 



Vice President of Administration 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY. This electronic mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information proprietary 
to V E N T U R E   T E C H N O L O G I E S   G R O U P, L L C, or one of its affiliates, and are intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed, shall be maintained in confidence and 
not disclosed to third parties without the written consent of the sender. If you are not the intended 
recipient or the person responsible for delivering the electronic mail to the intended recipient, be advised 
that you have received this electronic mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, 
or copying of this electronic mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail in error, 
please immediately notify the sender by return mail. 
 
  

5670 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1300 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
 
(323) 904.4099 direct line / (323) 965.5411 fax 
cmeng@loop.com 


